
East Midlands Christmas Lunch 
2014

Lord’s Taverners East 
Midlands Christmas 
Lunch 2014

I wish to book        
ticket(s) priced at £40

I enclose a cheque for              
	 made payable to 
The Lord’s Taverners Ltd 

OR  

I am unable to attend, 
but please accept my 
donation of

 

Please return this form to: Mike Siddall, Esq. Alderbrook, 28 Wentworth Green,  
KIRBY MUXLOE, Leicestershire, LE9 2EQ
For any enquiries, please contact Mike on 07907 892 665 or email  
mikesiddall@compuserve.com  
Please make cheques payable to The Lord’s Taverners Ltd (Registered Charity No. 306054)

If you wish to receive a confirmation of your booking please enter your e-mail address here.

1.Bookings will only be accepted upon receipt of your completed application form and payment.
2.Refunds cannot normally be given unless cancellations are made 14 working days prior to the event 
and a 5% administration charge will be deducted prior to your refund. 
Under the terms of the Data Protection Act 1998 The Lord’s Taverners will store and process information 
about you for the purpose of providing services in accordance with its charitable aims.

Name:

Company:

Address:

Postcode:

Email:

Signed:					    Date:

East Midlands Region 
Christmas Lunch 2014

Friday 12 December 
2014

Crowne Plaza Hotel 
Wollaton Street 
Nottingham 
NG1 5RH

Ticket price: £40 
To include: 3 course lunch, 
reception drink and free 
parking available 
 
Raffle and silent auction

12.00pm - Reception 
12.30pm - Lunch 
3.45pm - Carriages

Welcome to our 24th Christmas Lunch!

After the highs of 2013 with the Lions and The Ashes, 2014 has been a more 
sombre year with defeat in Australia, and no trophies for our local cricket teams. 
On the football front Leicester has waved the flag for the East Midlands but all the 
other clubs have made progress. Our lunch to be hosted once again by Darren 

Bicknell who is now our Christmas regular, will be introducing some local sporting 
stars who will share their experiences with us. 

  
Following on with the football and cricket theme we are delighted that Mark Arthur, 
formerly Chief Executive at Nottingham Forest and prior to that Chief Executive at 
Trent Bridge, has agreed to speak to us. Mark is now Chief Executive at Yorkshire 
County Cricket Club, and in that role faces many opportunities and issues. It will 
be interesting to hear his views on the challenges facing both cricket and football 

outside the Premier League. 
  

It will be a great event, so please come and join us and bring your friends and 
colleagues to help raise funds for our wonderful charity.


